
 
Dear sir/madam 
 
I just want to comment that whereas the 'Pacific Solution' or offshore 
processing system may have some validity for refugees arriving from second or 
subsequent countries of visitation, the proosals to treat first country arrivals 
in the same way is inhumane, inhospitable, un-Australian, and as I understand it 
is both contrary to international law and UN conventions. 
 
Please recommend against the proposed law. 
 
David Hill 
Kangaroo Valley 
NSW  




